
April 8, 2019, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting of

the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors.

Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Renee Wagner, Chris Bisbee,

Melody Hull and Mike Hull.  

Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as

items were being discussed and before each vote. 

Kevin Bartlett made a motion to adopt the minutes from the March 11  meeting. Salth

Fedele seconded. No public comment was made. Motion carried unanimously.

The Treasurer’s Report was reviewed. 

Chris Bisbee reported that the roads were in good shape. The grader and the road plane

have been out. There were still some soft spots. The roads will remain posted and

removing the posting will be considered at the April 23  meeting. rd

Road inspection was scheduled for Saturday, April 13  at 8:00 a.m.. th

Nothing to report on Recycling.

Nothing to report on Recreation. 

Nothing to report regarding Zoning. 

No Subdivisions were presented. 

Nothing to report from the Planning Commission. 

Nothing to report from the Greenfield Township Volunteer Fire Company or the

Emergency Management Coordinator.

Renee Wagner reported that the Zoning Ordinance was being reviewed. 

A conference call was placed with Attorney Kurt Sundberg to discuss the addendum to

the Armstrong Utilities agreement. He will send a revised version of the addendum to

Armstrong for their review. 

A letter of support for grant applications was approved to be sent to the Western

Pennsylvania Conservancy.

The possibility of adding bridges to the Transportation Improvement Plan for funding

through the Erie County Metropolitan Planning Organization was discussed. They would

be using the $ 5.00 additional vehicle registration fees collected as match for Federal

Funding. The process to add the bridges would be investigated. 

No interest in schools or seminars. 

No questions on correspondence.

Mike Hull questioned the possibility of applying Tar & Chip to the roads. There were not

any plans in this year’s budget. 

Sal Fedele made a motion to pay the invoices as presented, Northwest 2765 through 2788

and PLGIT 10279 through 10303. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was

made. Motion carried unanimously.

Sal Fedele made a motion to adjourn. Kevin Bartlett seconded. No public comment was

made. Motion carried unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:24 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner

Secretary


